NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Gorham Select Board has scheduled a public hearing for Monday, October 29, 2018 starting at 6:00
PM in the Medallion Opera House/Auditorium. The Selectmen will provide information regarding
possible changes to the snow removal and storage operations within the Town. The alternatives are
expected to impact the total annual cost of snow removal in the range of $45-560,000 more per year,
timeliness of snow removal as well as possible impacts to specific storage locations that may include
traditional parking areas that support seasonal activities. Information will be distributed at the Hearing
and the Board will address questions from the audience.
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